
Flamingos in a Rapidly Changing World: 4 th International Flamingo Symposium
10-15 November 2025, Mestre Venice, Italy

This symposium will provide a world-wide forum for sharing new knowledge and developing conservation actions for both in
situ and ex-situ populations of the six species of flamingos. The previous three symposiums were important in generating
collaborations within the international flamingo community and catalyzing flamingo conservation and research. We expect the
fourth to be just as influential: the conference scientific committee is working together with flamingo experts in the field and
zoological professionals to develop a four-day program of high-quality scientific presentations and effective workshops. 

The symposium venue is the Scientific Campus of the Ca’ Foscari University in Mestre and it is being organized by the IUCN
Species Survival Commission Flamingo Specialist Group, the Italian institute for Environmental Protection and Research (ISPRA)
and the Ca’ Foscari University of Venice.

Please join us by sponsoring this international event. Contact Cathy King at cathy.king@zoolagos.com to sponsor.


